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 Friday 19 March 

Restarting School 

We are moving in the right direction, as transmission rates and hospitalisation rates continue to drop, however it is really 

important that we don’t let down our guard. WE DON’T WANT THESE RATES TO TAKE AN UPWARD TREND. As always I 

thank you for your continued support, please: 

 Follow the one-way system in the playground 

 Drop off and collect your child promptly without waiting around in the playground 

 Wear a mask whenever you enter the school grounds 

 Maintain 2m social distance at all times and particularly in the playground. 

As the children in Nursery, Y1, Y2 & Y3 return to school I would once again ask you to err on the side of caution. If you feel 

that your child may have COVID symptoms or you’re not sure, DON’T SEND THEM INTO SCHOOL. 

In order to protect the whole school community, we will send your child home if we have any concerns about them. 

Should your child test positive for COVID during school hours, please contact Mrs Lowry on 02893353280. Should your 

child test positive for COVID outside of school hours please contact Mr Loughins on 07359015420 (PLEASE NOTE THAT 

THIS IS A NEW NUMBER). 

Y4-Y7  

As you are aware Y4-7 children will return to school on 

Monday 22 March and we will be delighted to have them 

all back in school. I am sure that you are absolutely 

delighted. Thank you once again for all of your hard work 

through Seesaw. We have really appreciated it and I hope 

that you enjoy a Seesaw free week!!!  

Start and finish times will be the same as they were 

before Christmas.  

Y4: 8.55 – 2.10                      Y5: 9.05 – 2.20  

Y6: 9.10 – 2.25                      Y7: 9.15 – 2.30 

As previously, older children are able to proceed to class 

when their younger siblings come to school.  

 

 

Easter Holidays 

School will finish for Easter on Thursday 25 March. 

Traditionally we would finish at lunchtime on the last day 

of term, however, as the children are only back into school, 

Thursday 25th will be a normal day with the usual finish 

time. The Easter holidays will be: 

Friday 26 March – Friday 9 April (inclusive) 

School will open on Monday 12 April at the usual time.  

School Dinners 

School dinners will be available for all children (Y1-Y7) 

and can be booked on School Money. 

 

Homework 

There will be no homework set next week.  

School Uniform 

I would encourage all children to wear school uniform as 

we did before Christmas, however, I do understand that it 

might be difficult to replace uniform given the current 

circumstances. As such we will take a more relaxed view 

regarding uniform in the 3rd Term. 


